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Mr. Kari Paaso

European Commission 
Health and Consumer Protection Directorate General 
Directorate C - Public Health and Risk Assessment 
Unit C4 "Health Determinants" 
Rue Alcide de Gasperi, JMO C5/95
L-2920 Luxembourg

Dear Mr. Paaso,

Hereby we are sending you the final report (3 copies and an electronic version) according to the conditions described in the article 5.2 of the amendment to grant agreement nº SPC.2002447 signed between the European Commission and the Directorate General of Substance Abuse and Aids of the Health Department of the Government of Catalonia.

The report contains three different parts. The first one is what has been called the Executive Summary were the background and aims together with the organization, the final results and conclusions of the project are briefly presented. The second part includes the financial report. The last part includes annexed documents with detailed information about the activities executed in the framework of the Phepa Project paying special attention to the meetings that have taken place and the products that have been developed.
It is difficult to get to describe in a final report the whole work that has been done and what the Phepa Project has represented for all of us (the great opportunity to get together to create the Phepa network and to work towards the integration of the EIBI on alcohol problems in the daily clinical work of the PHC professionals) but we hope that the EC officers will approved it.  

Finally we want to acknowledge all the members of the Phepa Network for their great support and better disposition to contribute towards the aim of the project and the EC financial and technical officers for all the support given during the project. We also want to thank the EC for their support to the work that we have been doing. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon,
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Joan Colom
Director

Barcelona 30th of September 2005
Travessera de les Corts, 131-159

Pavelló Ave Maria

08028 Barcelona

Tel  93 227 29 00

Fax 93 227 29 90

www.gencat.net/salut   


